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KCPS District Advisory Committee

December 1, 2021
Dear City Council and Honorable Mayor,

The Kansas City Public Schools District Advisory Committee would like to voice our strong support for Ordinance 211025
which seeks to amend Ordinances 051411, 051412, and 051413 by repealing and reenacting Section 1 of each for the
purpose of revising the types of businesses eligible for Enhanced Enterprise Zone incentives.

As parents, teachers and community leaders who actively work to support our Kansas City Public Schools, we are in full
support of any measures that would serve to protect our precious funding. We have been losing funds year after year and
would not appreciate having yet another deficit be introduced.

Furthermore, we thank you for your consideration and action on this preventative measure to make sure that the
Enterprise Zone tool is actually used for jobs (plural) creation.

Sincerely,

Angie Lile
Kansas City Public Schools District Advisory Committee Chair



